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Dear Dr. Alex Enrich Prast, 

Editor in chief – Oecologia Australis
Please find enclosed a MS-Word file containing a manuscript which was prepared for consideration by Oecologia Australis - the ASAI Special Issue. The work is entitled “Plastics in the Antarctic environment: are we looking only at the tip of the iceberg?” and was prepared by Juliana A. Ivar do Sul, David K. A. Barnes, Monica F. Costa, Peter Convey, Erli S. Costa and Lúcia Campos.

As required by Oecologia Australis, we emphasize that this article is original and is not published or submitted in another journal. We also provide the names, affiliations and e-mail addresses of five potential referees who have wide experience and high quality publications on the subject and/or the study area approached by the present manuscript.

1 - Dr. Antonio Fernando Härter Fetter Filho
Federal University of Pernambuco, Brazil.
E-mail: antoniofetter@gmail.com

2 - Dr. Mike Sparrow (www.scar.org/about/officers/secretariat/mikesparrow.html)
SCAR Executive Director 
E-mail: mds68@cam.ac.uk
3 - Dr. Isaac Rodrigues Santos
Southern Cross University, Australia
E-mail: isaac.santos@scu.edu.au
4- Dr. Peter Ryan
Percy FitzPatrick Institute, South Africa 

E-mail: Peter.ryan@uct.ac.za
5- Dr. Helen Otley
Falklands Conservation, the Falklands, UK
E-mail: heleno@southcom.com.au

Yours faithfully,
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